
September 2019
FROM THE PRESIDENT

It was decided at the September committee 
meeting to purchase a new 11-seater courtesy van. 

This should be delivered during October.

This service is provided by The Club to promote 
our Host responsibility’s in offering transport to 
those members who require it.

We have extended the days and hours the van will 
be available to 7 days a week from 3pm.

Please make use of this service especially if you 
are drinking. PH: 09 4315085 or 022 4755743

There will be a donation box in the foyer of the 
club where the proceeds will be used to offset the 
running costs of the van.

The repairs to the Third Green are due to start next 
week and be completed in time for the Green to be 
used for the start of the Business House Bowls 
competition starting 22nd October.

For health and safety reasons the contractors have 
asked that nobody go within the construction area.

2019/2020 Subscriptions

If you haven’t already paid you can pay by either 
Direct Credit or at The Club bar.

We would like you to complete an information 
form (available at Reception or the Bar) to enable 
us to update our new software.

John Merrick

President

UP COMING EVENTS

Please let the office know if you are Not receiving emails.


